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Jefferson Medical College 
Office of Continuing Medical Education 
Selected Activities 
____________________________________________________________ 
 

Hot Topics in Trauma 2004 
March 23, 2004 

Program Director: Ted Christopher, MD 
Department: Emergency Medicine 

Joint Sponsor: National Institute of Emergency Care, Inc. 
 

A Comprehensive Approach to Managing Men's Health Issues 
March 26, 2004 

Program Director: Geno Merli, MD 
Department: Medicine 

 

Cerebrovascular Update 2004 
March 26-27, 2004 

Program Director: Rodney Bell, MD 
Department: Neurology 

 
2nd Annual MD-MBA Program Directors Meeting 

April 17, 2004 
Program Director: David B. Nash, MD, MBA 

Department: Health Policy 
 

Association of Program Directors in Internal Medicine Spring Meeting: 
Fostering Professionalism in the Face of Change 

April 18-21, 2004 
Program Director: John Caruso, MD 

Department: Medicine 
Joint Sponsor: Association of Program Directors in Internal Medicine 

 
13th Annual Bermuda Shorts: Topics in Clinical Anesthesia 

May 3-7, 2004 
Program Director: Zvi Grunwald, MD 

Department: Anesthesia 
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Women's Health Conference 
May 21, 2004 

Program Directors: Vincenzo Berghella, MD, Joshua Barash, MD, and 
Rosemarie Leuzzi, MD 

Department: Family Medicine 
 

Jefferson Medical College of Thomas Jefferson University, as a member of 
the Consortium for Academic Continuing Medical Education, is accredited by 

the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education to sponsor 
continuing medical education for physicians. 

For more information, contact the Office of CME at 215-955-6992,  
1-888-JEFF-CME (533-3263), or http://jeffline.tju.edu/jeffcme/. 


